
 

     
 

 

July 8th, 2015 
 
Mrs Susan Ellis 
SVG Helping Hands Inc 
San Diego  
California 
 
 
Dear Susan, 
 
On behalf of management, staff and residents of the institution, I would like to express 
heartfelt appreciation for your thoughtful gesture of much needed medical supplies which is 
inclusive of instruments, wound care, Blood Pressure machines, disposable gloves along with 
toiletries and adult disposable diapers.  
These items were received at a timely period as we were running short on some essential ones. 
They were utilized and continued to do so for the intended purpose, to which we are evermore 
grateful. Please convey our many thanks to your organization, donors and supporters. 
Your continued support for less fortunate persons will not go unpaid. May the Almighty 
continue to shower you with His blessings. 
Once again, thank you. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
_________________  
Ellen Wilson 
Departmental Manager 
Lewis Punnett Home 


